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COVID-19 is a rapidly evolving situation that is impacting us all as we seek to protect the health, 
wellbeing and safety of our people, families, clients, contractors and the wider community. 

In response Atlas Iron has implemented proactive, preventative strategies to address these issues 
and minimise the impact to business continuity. 

Amongst various other measures, the following measures are likely to affect your interaction with 
us: 

1. Established protocols in place for social distancing, where event attendances have been 
cancelled and to the maximum extent possible in-person meetings have been cancelled or 
modified to be done via phone call or video conferencing facilities. 

2. Effective 18 March 2020 a portion of the Atlas Iron Perth based workforce will be working 
remotely. Our Pilbara based workforce will continue on regular rosters. 

If you are planning to visit our Perth office: 

 Please check with your host and if possible arrange to meet via phone or video conference 
facilities 

 Contact your host via mobile phone or emails as first preference or direct-in-dial number for 
landlines 

 If you visit our Perth office you will be required to fill in a self-declaration form related to any 
recent travel that you may have undertaken and depending upon the response, may not 
allowed in the office 

These measures are not being taken in response to any specific case of COVID-19, and our 
response is a precautionary measure to act safely and in line with our values. We believe that we 
have a social responsibility to limit the spread of COVID-19 and that this is the right thing to do at 
this point. 

Atlas Iron is continuing to monitor the Federal Government’s measures to slow the spread of the 
virus and will revise and amend these strategies accordingly. 


